
Residents Can Drop Off SHARPS & pharmaceutical 
waste at THE District’s contactless Drive-Thru

SHED THE MEDS
GREAT NECK WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

Invites Residents to

Sunday, APRIL 25, 2021  
10:30 am - 1:30 pm
236 East Shore Road, Great Neck

Co-sponsored by

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT US AT INFO@GNWPCD.NET OR 516-482-0238.


